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PUBLIC INFORMATION  

PUBLIC AWARENESS 
 

One of my service goals this year was to get out of my service bubble and explore committee work.  

ulous workshop that the PI and CPC chairpersons presented to the entire area.  After one sitting in the Public 
Information, I felt even more inspired.  What did PI do, who did they work with or for and how could I be a part 
of it?    

The sole purpose of PI is to carry the message to still suffering alcoholics, particularly to the general 

media exposure, including the internet, as well as, workshops and health fairs.  I had the pleasure of being able 
to volunteer at a health fair in August.  This was a remarkable experience!   In addition to hanging out with 

stopped by our booth and asked questions, but several people did take brochures.  The need that I saw in this 
particular community was so blatantly clear, but just like me, it has to be when they are ready.  It made me su-
premely grateful that I found Alcoholics Anonymous over 6 years ago.  Without this program, I could still be one 

today.  Carrying the message instead of carrying my mess is by far a more fulfilling way to live the life that God 
envisioned for me.   

public that there is a solution, there are places to go for help and there are people out there that understand 

and with others, I get to stay sober today.  I get to have a place to go 

future.   
 
In Service, 
Deborah G. AA 
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District 10 

District 32 

District 82 

District 10 continues to forge new connections within Area 67 in keeping with its historical position as the first and oldest district in South East Texas.  On August 8, in a coopera-

tive effort with District 20 (they are pretty awesome too!) District 10 co-sponsored the Delegate GSC Report welcoming Melissa and Ron to a room full of eager ears. Much thanks 

to Chasity, DCM 20 for her hard work and arrangements, not to mention the great food!  On July 28th and August 25 District 10 held the inaugural and ensuing Service Manual 

Study meetings which occur at 7 pm on the 4th Tuesday of every month at the First Unitarian Universalist Church at 5200 Fannin Street deep in the heart of beautiful downtown 

Houston.  On Labor Day, September 7th, District 10 held its annual panel discussion/workshop at the Men's Center at 3809 Main Street. Seven panelists representing five of our 

groups spoke to nearly 70 participants on the subject of 'How to Stay Drunk'.  District 10 provided many, many donuts and bottles of water to refresh our guests and panel-

ists.  Greatly appreciated is the hard work of DCM alt Tracy M and associated volunteers from the District.  District 10, without intentionally causing resentment to other Districts, 

continues to strive for excellence and to challenge other Districts to rise to higher levels of meaningful leadership. 

In Service 

Mike A., DCM 10 

Greetings from District 32  

  

Our committee hosted a fun workshop this month, entitled Working With Newcomers.  The turnout was great, with about 40 people attending from all over our district and 

beyond.  & lively discussion centered around 

skits performed by district members.  It was really fun!  After lunch, Dick S. from Intergroup gave a talk about welcoming newcomers at their first meetings  a great subject 

that got everyone thinking and talking about how to best serve new people in our groups.  Throughout the day we drew for prizes, giving away 4 Grapevine subscriptions and 

6 Big Books, and we gave away pamphlets like Questions and Answers on Sponsorship & other titles suitable for newcomers to our program.   

 

We are excited about a newly-formed committee in our district, combining Public Information and Cooperation with the Professional Community, led by Vern P.  The commit-

tee has met several times & is in the process of finding ways to best serve the community and AA groups in our district.   
 

   This year we have co-hosted a workshop with District 40, hosted the SETA 

  Without fail, everyone shows up to help and it makes 

the events go smoothly - and keeps us all sober!  
 

Thanks for letting me serve  and a special thanks to Brian D, alt DCM, and Katie G, district Treasurer.  

  

Ginny M, DCM District 32 

Greetings from the Powerful and Amazing District 82!  
 

We have had an eventful summer. Melissa R. and the always entertaining  and humble Ron c. visited our district meeting and gave a presentation of her delegate report from the  

GSC Highlights and Financial Report ,on the 66 General Service Conference. That we thoroughly enjoyed.  
 

Our district is blessed to have Rick M CPC/PI Committee Chair. Rick has been very busy sharing Alcoholics Anonymous with the Support of district 81we will now have Literature 

on display in the Brazoria County Courthouse. The committee had the Opportunity to present information to the DWI Court program. 
 

Also members of the CPC and PI committee are in the early stages of Building a Data Base for the Clergy members. The committee i

dertaking. 
 

We are excited that Rhonda W. stepped up to be Literature Chair, for our District. Thank You! 
 

The Alvin Taylor Street group is going to have their 49th Anniversary Celebration on Oct.11, hope all can come. Our next District 82 meeting will be on September 13 at Surfside 

Beach. 
 

Rick and I will participate in a Group Service Fair by the Caring and Sharing Group On Oct, 24 at the Delta club. 
 

Thank You for my sobriety, in service  

Marty W. DCM District 82 
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